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Mon. June 7
noon 
Lunch at the home of Nancy 




Novak – see below
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Salad Lunch

Monday, June 7

12 noon

23 Valley View Circle, Vienna


Our June meeting is an informal get-together for lunch. Bring your favorite salad to share (a carton from the deli is OK, too) and join in the usual lively conversation about whatever issues are on our collective minds. We may also persuade Nancy to let us view her impressive gardens.


Directions: From Rosemar Rd., turn into Forest Hills on Woodland Dr., make  the first right turn onto Valley View Dr. After following the curve to the left, turn right onto Valley View Circle. Nancy’s house is on the right.

Note that there will be no Voter or membership meetings in July or August. The board will meet in August to begin planning for voter service for the November elections.

Learn more about the LWVUS at www.lwv.org and the LWVWV at www.lwvwv.org
Voter

                   May-June 2010

THE LEGISLATURE

EDUCATION REFORM IN WV?


The recent special legislative called to focus on changes in WV’s education system was, in part, meant to make WV more competitive in the latest round of competition for federal “Race to the Top” dollars. The eight bills the governor placed on the agenda include eleven of the 23 reforms incorporated in the State Board of Education’s proposed “It’s All About the Kids” reform plan. The board can act on the other reforms without changes in legislation. 

See (http://wvde.state.wv.us/aboutthekids/)

The session adjourned after 7 days without taking action on the eight bills. However, many legislators and education officials commented positively about progress made in the discussions and debates. A working group of delegates and senators has been appointed to work on finding agreement on the issues before the session reconvenes June 7.

The Legislature, published by the WV State School Board Association, contains coverage of the issues and is available online at www.wvsba.org  under “Publications.”

State Board of Education President Priscilla Haden is quoted as saying “I think this is the biggest chance I’ve seen in almost my 50 years in education to move education forward.” (Mrs. Haden was formerly an educator in Wood County and is a member of the LWVWV.)

Members of the working group are Senators Bob Plymale (D-Wayne), Erik Wells (D-Kanawha),  Richard Browning (D-Wyoming), Dan Foster (D-Kanawha), Jesse Guills (D-Greenbrier) and Delegates Mary Poling (D-Barbour), Ron Fragale (D-Harrison), Tom Campbell (D-Greenbrier), Josh Stowers (D-Lincoln), and Ray Canterbury (D-Greenbrier). 
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ACTION ALERTS from LWVUS

You can SEND MESSAGES on these issues to members of Congress directly from the LWVUS web site under the “Take Action” tab. Look for Action Alerts. (www.lwv.org) 

Tell Your Senators to Defend the Clean Air Act

The Senate is expected to vote very soon on an amendment that attacks the Clean Air Act and would block EPA from taking action against climate change. If it passes, this will put public health at risk and jeopardize long-overdue action to cut emissions from the biggest polluters.

Take action today by entering your zip code in the box on the right side of this page.

Just as EPA is finally beginning to use the Clean Air Act to cut dangerous pollution that is causing global climate change, Senator Lisa Murkowski (R AK) is trying to block that action with a resolution of disapproval (S.J. Res. 26). This is a critical time to urge your Senators to oppose the weakening of a law with a nearly 40-year track record of cutting dangerous pollution and protecting human health and the environment.

In 2007, the Supreme Court ruled that global warming pollutants are covered by the Clean Air Act, and last May President Obama took action under this ruling by issuing landmark clean vehicle standards that will save consumers money at the gas pump, cut global warming pollution and reduce America's oil dependence. Now, EPA has begun to regulate the pollutants spewing from major power plants. The Murkowski Amendment would block all this progress. 

Make your voice heard, along with those of other activists around the country. Tell your Senators to protect the Clean Air Act and to vote against Senator Murkowski's resolution of disapproval (S.J. Res 26) or any similar legislation that blocks EPA action, including S. 3072 introduced by Senator Jay Rockefeller (D WV). 

TAKE ACTION

1. Contact your Senators now. Tell them to oppose the Murkowski Amendment (S.J. Res. 26). 

2. Send this alert to other concerned citizens - your grassroots network, your friends, neighbors and coworkers. Encourage them to contact their Senators today!
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The 2010 Elections Are at Stake

The 2010 elections are in danger. The League of Women Voters needs YOU to take action to protect our democratic system of government. 


In this year’s elections, corporations and unions will be able to spend unlimited amounts of money in secret to support or oppose candidates because of the Supreme Court’s recent decision in Citizens United v. FEC, which overturned the ban on corporate spending in candidate elections that was in place for more than a century. Even foreign-controlled corporations will be able to spend in secret.


Top of Form

Special interests and corporate lobbyists now have even more opportunities to corrupt our democracy. We, as concerned citizens, must take action to protect our elections. Very soon, the House of Representatives will consider the DISCLOSE Act (H.R. 5175). This bill will require complete disclosure of corporate and union election advertising and require CEOs to “stand by their ads” with clear disclaimers. The DISCLOSE Act is expected to be voted on in the House soon. We must act quickly to protect the 2010 elections from being swamped with secret corporate and union money.

Voters deserve to know who is paying for election advertising. Secret money, especially secret foreign money, has no place in our democracy. Act now to urge Congress to act quickly to protect the 2010 elections.

TAKE ACTION

1. Contact Congressman Mollohan now and tell him to support the DISCLOSE Act, and tell him you want action now, before the 2010 elections.

2. Send this alert to other concerned citizens - your grassroots network, your friends, neighbors and coworkers. Encourage them to contact their Representative today!
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Lunch/Meeting

June 7, noon

May-June 2010 Voter

Membership in the LWV is open to all citizens of 

voting age.  To join the LWVWC, send a check 

payable to LWVWC for $40 ($60 for 2 people at 

one address) to the LWVWC Treasurer, 1 Fox Hill Dr., 

Parkersburg WV 26104 Write “dues” on the memo line.   
LWV of Wood County


25 Lynnwood Drive


Vienna WV  26105




















